
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 Glengarry Crescent, Invercargill       Phone: 03 217 5493    
Email: office@eastside-baptist-church.com 

Website: www.eastside-baptist-church.com Follow us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/166908206693283 

LEADERSHIP TEAM: 
Pastor: Chris Lee: 027 228 8928  Chairman/Treasurer Bruce McDonald:  027 320 0290  
Ngaire Webster: 027 310 2268          Shirley Muirhead 027 453 4063 
Consultant: Eliya Feli: 022 023 8510 
Other roles: 
Privacy Officer: Lana McMillan  021 112 8683  
Child Protection Officer: Libby Wilson 027 702 52106 

NEWSLETTER 8 June 2025 

ROSTER: 8th Jun 15th Jun 22nd Jun 
SERVICE Bruce Beryl Chris 
COMMUNION  Bruce   
KITCHEN LEADER Sarah Laurel Shirley 
KITCHEN HELPER H-L M N-P 
GREETERS Dennis Debbie Laurel 
VAN Musa Don Jamie 
WORSHIP LEADER Eliya Libby Eliya 
SOUND DESK Cecil Ngaire Lina 
MEDIA DESK Ngaire Byron Lana 
PREACHING Chris Chris Chris 
If you are unable to do your roster duty, please contact someone else on that roster and swap with them 
 

 
The van is available for pickups please contact Chris or the van driver by 8pm Saturday if you need 
a ride on the Sunday. If you normally get a ride and don’t need one this week, please let us know. 
 

What’s on this week at Eastside 

Mon 9th 6pm  Chris’ homegroup 
Tues 10th 7.30pm Bruce’s bible study 
Wed 11th 6.30am Men’s coffee @ McDonalds South City 

10am  Coffee & Muffin at church with barista Terry 
Thurs 12th  midday Prayer meeting at Roy and Nancy’s 
Fri 13th  10am  Eliya’s prayer meeting at church 
Sun 8th 10.30am Worship service  
 2pm  World Refugee Day – Salvation Army 
  

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/166908206693283


 

Booking sheet:  Please check before you plan to use a space in the church building and let Chris or 
Karlene know to reserve a day and time for your activity.  

          

Thought for the Week 
Romans 10:14-15 How, then, can they call on the one they have not believed in? And how can they 
believe in the one of whom they have not heard? And how can they hear without someone preaching to 
them? And how can anyone preach unless they are sent? 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
It is with sadness that we announce the 
sudden passing of Barry Saunders this week. 
The memorial service will be at Eastside, 
probably later next week, but I will email and 
What’sApp people when I know the details. 

 
 

Pray with Arotahi for our global whānau:  Barbados 

Join us in thanking God for the beauty of creation in this nation. Join us in praying for revival among 

the churches and for opportunities to connect with and engage the next generation in Barbados.  

 

Upcoming Events – Checkout the noticeboard for further details 
See the lounge TV and the noticeboard for upcoming events 
 

Monday morning prayer at 6am in recess over the cold winter months 
 
Renew Together missionary appeal: bring your financial support for Arotahi next week in an 
envelope marked ‘Renew Together’ or by AP with ‘RenewTogether’ in the reference 
 
Fundraiser needed:  Ellie Byishimo has been selected to go the Netball Nationals in Auckland  6-11 July, 
representing the Invercargill Netball Centre. He needs to raise $1000. Has anyone got jobs for him so he 
can raise the money please. 
 

❖ ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------- 

❖ If you would like prayer: Chris, Karlene and the leadership are available or send a message via our 

WhatsApp or write to us on the newsletter insert.  We have a confidential group of pray-ers who can 

intercede for specific needs. 

❖ ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------- 

Tithes and Offerings:  

Bank account 060925 0116320-00 or place your offering in the container inside the door of the 

auditorium.  Thankyou - every contribution helps us to achieve our mission goals. 

For gifts to Arotahi, please indicate on your AP or envelope that is what the donation is for. 

 
 •  

 

If you have organised an event or practice, and it goes past 8.30pm, can you please ring the security 
company to let them know. The number is on the keypad. Otherwise, they ring Bruce to check if the 
building is being broken into. 


